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SVGRS Newsletter October 2022 
 

                   2022 Calendar of Events 
      
Oct-23       3:00 pm ï Repack and Maintenance (National Apple Museum) 

 

Nov-8       10:00 am ï Rocky Ridge Pre-Setup (Track & Platforms) 

 

Nov-12                 10:00 am - Rocky Ridge Complete Setup     

 

Nov-25       5:00 pm - Christmas Magic Opening Day 

      

Dec-4       4:30 pm - General Meeting /Christmas Party (National Apple Museum) 

 

Dec-30       Rocky Ridge Christmas Magic Ends  

 

 

Please print or cut out and put on your refrigerator for reference 
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2022 SVGRS Annual Picnic 
Submitted by Turk  

 

 
  With no East Coast display this year, and just one open house, itôs been a while since 
many of us had seen each other, so sunny skies and very comfortable temps brought a nice 

crowd to the Apple Harvest Museum outdoor pavilion in Biglerville PA on Sunday Sep-

tember 18th.  Festivities kicked off at 1pm, but many showed up early for extra time to so-

cialize.  While the venue was new, the catering was provided by an offshoot of Crider 

meats whom we used many times when the picnic was in Shippensburg.  They didnôt dis-

appoint and brought great food. Mel Shubert added bringing her signature (at least to us) 

macaroni and cheese casserole.  Our blessing was provided by Keann Russell and then all 

37 members and families tucked in for a great meal.  Dessert was a sheet cake decorated 

with a Climax loco print from one of Turk and Jeffôs visits to the Durbin and Greenbrier 

Valley Railroad. 

 

 

  The obligatory story and or joke was provided by Penny Segessenman and the officers 

held a relatively short business meeting focused primarily on Rocky Ridge.  We did a 

50/50 raffle which netted Bob Wenger $48.  The club also provided a range of prizes given 

out by random drawing ranging from gift cards, to live mums to a small selection of G-

scale cars.  Tim Kinardôs father won the final drawing for a rare East Coast club car. 

 

 

  Turk Russell displayed a 3-D Printed and custom painted log loader created by Randy 

Mower.  Rob Segessenman showed off some 3-D printed custom locomotive and car 

mounts for Kadees created by CamPac.  If youôve not noticed, 3-D printing is the future of 

the hobby with so many manufacturers out of business and those still around producing 

little or no new offerings. 

 

 

  We ended our day with a drone photo of our group provided by Jeff Shubert.  Unfortu-

nately, a few members had already left, but it was still a great way to commemorate the 

event.  A good meal and a good time were had by all.  It was great to ñseeò everyone in 

person after another long gap. 
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2022 Industry News 
                                                                          Submitted by Turk  

 

 

Bachmann Dash-9 Diesels are finally in production and hoping for Christmas delivery. 

 

 

Accucraft AML GP -60 will be starting to arrive at dealers in November.  

 

 

Piko announced new Autumn and Christmas items for North America.  If you would like 

to see the new items, the links are below.  

 

Autumn 2022 items: 

https://cdn.shopify.com/s/files/1/1960/4221/files/99820-Autumn-GNI-

2022.pdf?v=1659707458 

 

Christmas 2022 items: 

https://cdn.shopify.com/s/files/1/1960/4221/files/99332_Xmas-

Flyer_2022_print.pdf?v=1659707458 
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Open House 2022 
Submitted by Rob Segessenman 

 

 

Going into 2022 we had two of our newer members graciously offer to open their homes 

and layouts for SVGRS open houses.  Unfortunately, the weather didnôt cooperate on our 

Aug/Sep dates for Bill and Dee Simmons, but Bob Hyatt had wonderful weather for his 

Jun 19th date.  About a dozen SVGRS members and spouses traveled to Upper Strasburg 

to enjoy a nice afternoon together and got the chance to see a wonderful layout.  

 

 

 Bob used the natural grade of his property to his advantage with several overlapping 

loops.  This is a fine example of garden railroading!  Thanks for having us Bob and weôll 

look to put Bill and Deeôs layout back on the calendar for 2023! 
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